
Small
Business Owner

We need a school board that puts children first.
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Ashley Paz wants for all children what she wants 
for her own.  A top quality education and strong 
neighborhood schools.
As a mother of two young children, one of whom will be attending  
De Zavala Elementary in the fall, Ashley Paz knows about the concerns 
parents have sending their kids to our public schools.  Ashley entered her 
daughters name into the lottery for FWISD's Schools of Choice program, 
but she was not selected.

"At first I was disappointed.  But as I thought about it, I realized the 
answer is not for parents to have to try their luck to get their kids 
into a high performing school.  The answer is to raise the level of 
performance of all our schools.  That's why I'm going to send my 
children to our neighborhood school, De Zavala Elementary."

Fort Worth is a great city and a great place to raise a family.  There is no 
reason we shouldn't have a great school system.  Working together, we can!
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Election Day is May 11th! 
Together we can make 
a change for the better

AshleyPaz.com
For FWISD District 9 Trustee


